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A Message from the Editor 
 

The best papers presented in the ACIT’2017 conference have been selected for possible publication in 

this special issue of the IAJIT. After rigorous review of the submitted extended papers, we have accepted 

the papers appearing in this issue. We highly appreciate the efforts made by everyone who contributed to 

the production of the issue on time. The authors are commended for complying with the deadlines and the 

format of the journal. Special thanks are due to the anonymous reviewers for their efforts and time 

devotion to ensure the high quality of the accepted papers. Last but not least, I would like to personally 

express my gratitude to Dr. Mohammed Hassan for his great effort in commencing and supervising the 

activities of the ACIT2017 and the subsequent arrangements to produce this special issue. 
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